

#### 2021-2022 PTO Executive Board

### Danielle Fredella

President

### Meghan Schulze

Vice President

### Marissa Nolfi

Secretary

#### Lisa Cohen

Treasurer

### <u>Dates to Remember</u> September

16 Yom Kippur (No School) 21 PTO Monthly Meeting 7:00 pm – Room 315

#### October

**12** PTO Monthly Meeting 7:00 pm – Room 315

#### November

- 4-5 NJEA Convention (No School)
- **9** PTO Monthly Meeting 7:00 pm Room 315
- **25-26** Thanksgiving Holiday (No School)



# **Bulldog Monthly**

September 2021

Volume 4 - Issue 1

#### Official Newsletter of the Bedminster Township School PTO

www.BedminsterPTO.org

Hello Bulldog Families!!! Welcome back to another school year at BTS!!!

I would like to start by introducing the newly elected PTO Treasurer, Lisa Cohen. The remaining Executive Board Members remain unchanged from last year: Meghan Schulze, Vice President; and Marissa Nolfi, Secretary.

The PTO Newsletter is a monthly publication that provides tons of information on school events, activities, important upcoming dates, and the Bedminster community as a whole. The PTO usually begins the new school year off with a bang, hosting a number of social and fund raising events. This year we plan to do just that! We will start off by welcoming the new BTS students into the building, along with our new Kindergarten Bulldogs, with our traditional Ice Cream Social, which will follow orientation. Also, please keep a look out for our PTO hosted Scholastic Book Fair and Spirit Wear Sale in the coming months. These are just a few of the exciting events that we enjoy doing for the kids. All of our most up to date information can be found on our website at <a href="www.bedminsterpto.org">www.bedminsterpto.org</a>. We are also on Facebook at "Bedminster Township School PTO," Instagram @BedminsterPTO, and Twitter @BedminsterPTO.

As everyone knows, our PTO is comprised solely of dedicated volunteers who help coordinate, plan, and orchestrate all of our incredible events. While we have some of the most amazing people already involved, including parents, teachers, grandparents, staff, administrators, and community members, we are always looking for more hands on deck! Despite your busy and hectic schedule, there are plenty of opportunities to help out. PTO membership is a \$15 family donation for the year. If interested, forms can be found on the last page of this newsletter, or on our webpage. Direct payments can also be made via PayPal. See below for more details.

The PTO's main objective is to provide and support BTS with school assemblies, resources, and services that will help to enhance our children's school experience. Our main source of funds each year is our annual Spring Fling gala. While we were able to host a very successful online basket auction last year, we are hoping to be back in person, and better than ever, in 2022. Our current Spring Fling is scheduled for **April 1, 2022**. Save the date for an amazing night of food, drinks, baskets, and some much needed fun! We look forward to your support!

In the upcoming months, we will be hosting our monthly PTO meetings **back in person in Room 315!** Meetings will include brief discussions on upcoming school events, PTO planning, and current community topics. Please join us for our first meeting of the school year on **Tuesday, September 21th at 7:00 pm**.

Danielle Fredella ~ PTO President deefredella@vahoo.com

### **JOIN THE PTO**

## Yearly Family Membership Dues Of \$15 Can Be Paid By:

- Printing Out The Form on The Last Page of This Newsletter and Mailing It, Along With a \$15 Check Made Payable to "Bedminster PTO," to Lisa Cohen at 234 Somerville Rd, Bedminster, NJ 07921; or
- Making a Direct Payment, Via PayPal, at: PTO@bedminsterschool.org

### **CONTACT US**

### www.bedminsterpto.org



@BedminsterPTO



@BedminsterPTO



Bedminster Township School PTO

### NEWSLETTER SPONSOR



Dr. Tanveer Janjua 2345 Lamington Road, Suite 108 Bedminster, NJ 07921 (908) 470-2600

### CONTACTING PTO BOARD MEMBERS

- Danielle: deefreedella@yahoo.com
- Meghan: meghanschulze3@gmail.com
- Marissa: marissanolfi@gmail.com
- Lisa: lisacohen@rocketmail.com

### **COMPANY MATCHING**

- The PTO is a 501(c)(3) tax deductible charity
- Some employers offer a matching program wherein they will match your donation in part or possibly by 100%!
- Check with your HR or Acct Dept.

### BEDMINSTER BULLDOG SPIRIT WEAR

Fall Sale Coming Soon......

### **PTO Sponsored Events**

Spring Fling Fundraiser

**Helping Hands** 

**Homeroom Parents** 

**Bulletin Boards** 

**PBA Kickball Tournament** 

Barnes & Noble Book Fair

**Bedminster Charities Fall Fest** 

Amazon Smile

Spirit Wear

Programs & Assemblies

Field Trip Busing

Ice Cream Social

Staff Appreciation Luncheon

**Box Tops For Education** 

**Back To School Night** 

Scholastic Book Fair

**Books & Buddies** 

Staff Welcome Back Luncheon



#### Return via mail with a check to:

Lisa Cohen, 234 Somerville Road, Bedminster, NJ, 07921

(Please Make Checks Payable to "Bedminster PTO")

# Bedminster Twp. School PTO Membership Form \$15/family

#### PLEASE PRINT

Parent /Guardian #1 Name:	Parent /Guardian #2 Name:	
Cell Phone #1:	Cell Phone #2:	
Email Address #1:	Email Address #2:	
Student(s) Name	Grade	

## Payments Can Also Be Made Via PayPal at pto@bedminsterschool.org

